

Swallowfield Lower School

Swallowfield Lower School is committed to working in partnership with our families and community.

This has been demonstrated in many ways. Some of our children have recently used their artistic skills to brighten up the platforms of Woburn Sands train station with artwork celebrating 175 years of the rail service. Before the Covid pandemic, some classes of children would visit local residential homes and perform Christmas songs which were thoroughly enjoyed by their residents and staff. Swallowfield Lower School always attend the Remembrance Parade and lay a wreath at the Woburn Sands Memorial.

The school raises funds for local charities, such as, the Mad about Harry campaign and our recent Wear It Blue for Shay in January to support the fantastic work of Shay's Smiles. We participate in annual national fundraising events on NSPCC Numbers day, Children in Need Day, Comic Relief Day and Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day. Our families provide wrapped selection boxes for the Salvation Army every Christmas and recently donated a sleigh load of wrapped Christmas gifts to a Women and Children's Refuge.

Our family community is an integral part of who we are at Swallowfield. We have a dedicated PTFA (Parents, Teachers and Friends Association) who work to raise funds for additional school resources and experiences for the children to enjoy. Some of the experiences provided have been trips to the pantomime, theatrical productions in school to celebrate World Book Day and expert guests during Science week.

Thank you to all our families, residents and businesses who continue to support Swallow-field Lower School. We are incredibly grateful.

If you wish to join our Swallowfield family and are considering applying for a place at Swallowfield Lower School or Busy Bees Pre-School, we will be happy to show you and your child/children around with a personal tour.

Please contact the school on 01908 582101 or email office1@swallowfieldlowerschool.co.uk